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Check Our Recent Interview  
Former Congresswoman 
Marilyn Musgrave -- Susan B. 
Anthony List - pro-life 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
Montgomery County 
detectives served another 
search warrant on Attorney 
General Kathleen Kane's 
office in Harrisburg. 

Office of Disciplinary 
Counsel, which investigates 
misconduct by PA lawyers, 
says it’s trying to protect law 
enforcement and the public 
with its effort to have the 
state Supreme Court 
suspend Attorney General 
Kathleen Kane’s law license. 

Starbucks has ”personally 
apologized” to a Philly police 
officer who was told he could 
not use the restroom at a 
Center City location. 

Gloria Casarez, co-founder of 
Philadelphia’s Dyke March 
and the city’s inaugural 
director of the Office of LGBT 
Affairs, will be memorialized 

in a Gayborhood mural.  
Project support includes the  
Mayor's office and the 
Philadelphia Human 
Relations  Commission. 

News from National Scene 
GOP Rep. Duncan Hunter, a 
member of the House Armed 
Services Committee, wants 
Navy Secretary Ray Mabus to 
resign for his controversial 
comments dismissing the 
recent Marine Corps study 
which showed that men 
outperform women on 
combat tasks. Mabus waved 
the study off by saying that 
male Marine officials went 
into the experiment with a 
biased mindset and he does 
not intend to seek an 
exemption by Oct. 1 to keep 
any combat roles male-only. 

Today in a 241-187 vote the 
House voted to block 
Planned Parenthood funding 
for one year while a 
congressional investigation 
takes place.  Three 
Republicans, including PA 
Congressman Charlie Dent 
(15th), voted 'No.'   
Lawmakers also passed a bill 
in a 248-177 vote creating 
penalties on abortion 
doctors who do not try to 
save babies born alive after 
an abortion.    

The general who led the 
Army’s investigation into the 
disappearance of Sgt. Bowe 
Bergdahl from his remote 
outpost in Afghanistan in 
2009 said  sentencing the 
sergeant to prison would be 
“inappropriate.” 

Fuller Seminary has decided 
not to offer tenure to a New 
Testament professor, J.R. 
Daniel Kirk, who holds an 
unbiblical view of marriage. 

Chaplain Wes Modder has 
been exonerated by the 
Navy.  Modder was accused 
of failing to show "tolerance 
and respect" toward "gay" 
sailors.  

Obama has nominated an 
open homosexual to be the 
next Secretary of the Army. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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